
  Communication Letter   
 
Campus Storm Drain System Repairs Project: 
 
Contractors are scheduled from June 6 to August 31 to repair storm pipe from University 
Hall to the Students Union building. This work will require excavation of various asphalt 
pathways, the UCA Level 4 loading dock area and across Coulee Trail road. Additional 
notices will be posted indicating exact closures and dates as work progresses. 
 
Please obey barricades, signage and detours for your safety and the safety of the workers. 
 
For any questions or concerns please contact:  

Jim Vanderzee, Project Manager  
Project Management Office, Facilities  
Phone (office): 403.329.5129 
Email: jim.vanderzee@uleth,ca. 

 

 

To be schedule during 
off hours (ie. weekend). 

2 separate excavations (roadway/ 
parking lot) to allow continuous 
access to Level 4. Lane closure 
and detour required.  

2 separate excavations to allow 
continuous pathway access 
down the hill. Pathway detours 
will be required.  
 


